## **Paula Vandehey**

From:

Kurt Craanen

Sent:

Thursday, April 20, 2017 6:55 PM

To: Subject: Paula Vandehey Fwd: 1731 briarcliff

Muni srv request

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Andrew Graf" < andrewgrafwebmaster@gmail.com>

To: "Kurt Craanen" < Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>

Subject: Re: 1731 briarcliff

Hi Kurt,

The bushes I want to plant are almost full grown, they only get 8 to 10 feet tall and 3 to 4 feet wide. I am the last house on the street so they definitely wont interfere with any traffic or home owners. It has always been a dream of mine to have a beautiful hedged lot line. I would be willing to come to the meeting so that I am available to answer any question anyone might have.

Please call or email me with any questions or details regarding our future meeting or question you have.

Andrew Graf 920-292-0039 andrewgrafwebmaster@gmail.com 1731 N Briarcliff Dr Appleton, WI 54915

## I have included:

- Pictures of a mockup before/after.
- A picture of the actual bushes.
- Picures of other houses in my neighborhood that also have privacy bushes in the front yard.



0.02 mi

1:750

0.005

City Parcels April 21, 2017

Easements



DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS Engineering Division 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911 (920) 832-6474

FAX (920) 832-6489

Adopted January 1, 2011

## CITY OF APPLETON STREET TERRACE POLICY

The following conditions are <u>not</u> acceptable uses of street terraces unless a street occupancy permit request is approved by the Municipal Services Committee and Common Council:

- 1. Plants in excess of 3 feet in height.
- 2. Hedges.
- 3. Traffic hazards such as rocks, railroad ties, etc.
- 4. Loose stone, mulch or sand surfaces.
- 5. Vegetable gardens.
- 6. Trees
- 7. Plants within 3 feet of a fire hydrant

All other uses of street terraces are acceptable contingent upon the following:

- 1. Compliant with Weed Control Ordinance.
- 2. Elevation flush with sidewalk.
- 3. City's restoration cost to work in the terrace limited to cost of typical terrace.

All Council approved exceptions to this policy require a certificate of insurance and a \$40 annual street occupancy permit.